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MacMillan Coffee Morning


Wow!! Thanks to everyone who contributed cakes and those who were able to make it to our coffee morning, we were able to raise almost £200 for MacMillan Cancer Support. Thankyou also to Miss Cookson and the year 6 children led by our charity ambassador, Aniela who ensured that it all flowed smoothly. 





� We are collecting Aldi sport stickers so if you receive any, please can you send them into school for us. Many thanks





The school chaplaincy team went to Salford Diocese and the Cathedral on Friday, 20th Sep to have some training for their role. They were all presented with a certificate from Canon McBride commissioning them as our school GIFT chaplaincy team. Well done to them all.





�





We are looking to recruit a new parent governor ASAP. Forms have were sent out two weeks ago. They need to be back in school today by lunchtime if you are interested. We will inform you of the outcome ASAP.





Tempest Photography are in school on Wednesday, 9th October to take individual and family photos. If you have siblings at home that you would like in the photo, please bring them into school for 8.30am.  





 





Elicia, our Environmental Ambassador and Joni are taking part in a project with the local cluster of schools. They will be collecting tree seeds and then will be potting them with a view to planting them in the future to develop a wood. The seed sorting / planting will be in school on Wednesday 30th October from 2pm onwards and we would welcome any help that you can offer be it bringing seeds, donating compost and pots or helping us to sow them. Also, if any parents have any spare land that could be developed long term into a wood that the children can visit / look after in the future, we would love to hear from you.   





We will all be going to Mass on Thursday, 3rd October if anyone would like to join us .





We have an Open Day on Friday, 11th October from 9.30 am until 2.30pm for new parents to come and have a look. Please can you let anyone who may be looking for a school place / pre-school place about this this.  





Invites for Harvest Lunch will be coming home soon. Lunch will be on the 16th October and each child will be able to invite one family member. 


We will also kindly ask for donations of food to give out to our community members. More details to follow.   





Mrs Cowburn’s class will be leading assembly on Friday, 11th October at 2.30pm. Please join us if you can. 





Finally, can we ask that all invoices for after-school clubs and breakfast clubs are settled ASAP. We are finding that amounts are adding up and Mrs Cookson is in the unfortunate position of having to chase people up which isn’t pleasant for anyone. We know how busy people are but a few moments sorting this out would really help. If there are problems and we can help, please let us know and we will try to sort something out.























